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This is a special issue with more information on the Arboretum Dedication on May 1st. 

 

Take only memories & 

Leave only footprints 

Take only memories and leave only 

footprints is the motto for our nature trail 

and nature trails in general.  During the 

past year, residents left painted rocks and 

other garden ornaments to lift the spirits of 

people who walked the trail.  This was 

appreciated and encouraged. 

Please remove painted rocks, etc. 

Today, we are hopefully returning to 

normal, or at least to a new normal.  We 

are returning the nature trail to nature to 

appreciate God’s gifts to us.  We 

appreciated these items, but are now 

asking residents to take them back.  Ones 

that aren’t removed may be removed by 

the Trail Crew and other people that walk 

the trail.    

The nature trail is a place of tranquility and 

peace.  A place where we can appreciate 

the gifts of God without the hand of man. 

Thank you for cooperating and enjoy your 

walk on the trail.

Arboretum Dedication on May 1st 

If the weather is nice, the event will be held on the 

Viva Plaza and we should have ample seating.  If the 

weather is threatening, it will be held in Gamber and 

seating is limited to 45.  If immediate family of the 

Honor & Memory honorees are attending, please 

contact Jerry Lawrence at grlawrence@comcast.net 

or (717) 984-2760 so we can reserve seats for them. 

Woodcrest Villa Arboretum Dedication 
1:00 PM,  Saturday, May 1, 2021 

Location: Outdoor Plaza in Viva Center † 

† Rain location: Gamber Auditorium 

1:00 PM Music - The West End Ramblers* 

1:15 PM Start of Program 

 Welcome & Introductions - Jerry Lawrence 

 Dedication - Dan Mortensen, MHC VP 

 Closing Remarks - Jerry Lawrence 

 Music - The West End Ramblers* 

 Invite to visit Arboretum by Jerry Lawrence 

 Music - The West End Ramblers* 

* Includes WCV resident Steve Patterson
 

 

 

The Woodcrest Villa Arboretum Honor and Memory Trees 

Dawn Redwood Memory of Eugene Bare Nancy Bare 

Apple Serviceberry Honor of Lloyd S. Frey Audrey Ackerman-Frey 

Flowering Crabapple Honor of WCV & MHC Staff The Harms, & Bev Trauger 

Franklinia Tree Memory of David R. Terry Beth Terry 

Ginkgo Tree Memory of James Richard Dohren Sue Dohren & Family 
Kousa Dogwood Honor of Beth Rogers Go Green Committee 

Red Maple Memory of Larry G. Loughner Barbara Loughner & Family 

Flowering Cherry Memory of Constance McMullin Friends & Family 

Eastern Redbud Memory of Arlene & Henry Ebersole Ebersole Family 

Northern Red Oak Memory of Carl R. Beck Vonnie Beck & Family 
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Photos from the Arboretum on April 16.  Captions clockwise from the top left corner:   

1) The red maple, service berry and red bud are in bloom.  

2) Bruce Metzler and Dave Warfel clearing bush honeysuckle thickets around the arboretum. 

3)The daffodils are in full bloom on the east border of the Arboretum.   

4&5) The plantings along Swarr Run look good.  

6) The wildflowers in the woods are in full bloom 


